6 Government Agencies including the Petroleum Authority carried out the Q4

2023 HSE JMP Working Group Meeting for Hengyi Industries Sdn Bhd

A EERENTBIN YT RIER A 7 IIZFE HSE Bea i TIE

On 28 February 2024 morning, Brunei Government’s HSE Joint Monitoring Program
(JMP) Working Group Meeting for the fourth quarter of 2023 was held at Hengyi Industries
Sdn Bhd, which a total of 18 people from six Government Agencies including Petroleum
Authority (PA) and SHENA participated in.

The working group put forward work suggestions for the current company system
updates, process alarms etc. The working group also went to the site, FAR3 field operator

room, and Central Control Room to conduct visit.
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